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President Diana led the Pledge of Allegiance and gave an invocation. 
 
Guests:  
 

• Rosalie Gabriele, guest of Dr. Steadman 
• Joanne Bleakley 
• Speaker, Evangeline Reale Jones and her guest Stacy Santiago 

 
January Birthdays:  (*present at the birthday table) 
*Ruth Leo 
*Mike Rusinko 
Frank Capozzi 
Brian Finnerty 
Jason Haag 
Roz Grammar 
Kelsey Journell 
Gerry Barker 
Charlie Bartishevich 
 
Announcements 
 

• Next week (February 7) is our next dinner meeting:  6pm at Dana’s 
• Sympathy was extended to Mary Lawthers who recently lost her brother  
• Ray Ciangaglini asked to announce the career day program for high school 

students he is working on for April 23 at the Geneva Rec Complex, 9:30-1:30.  
Presenters should contact Ray 

• Jason Haag:  next week’s program will be the current principal of St. Francis-St 
Stephen’s school 

                       *Jason is asking for help with the February 14th program TBA 
              *Our February 21st meeting will be at the Smith Opera House.  Boxed l 
    lunches.  Tour. 

• Helen Kelley announced that she will be leaving FLHealth at the end of February 
and has accepted a position in Syracuse.Thank you, Helen, for your service 
above self with Geneva Rotary.  We wish you luck in your new position!  
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• Tamara Carter has asked us to share more posts on our Facebook page. There 
will be some new promotions announced soon from her employer, the Fairfield 
Inn & Marriott Geneva 

 
Happy Dollars 
 

• Diana:  the success of our first bowling social on January 26th 
• Mike Rusinko: the birthday table, the bowling social, and the Saturday evening 

Rochester airport run to pick up Carol.  Mike offered a sad dollar for the loss of 
Stephen D’Orazio, a revered and successful friend and employee at LNB.  Steve 
was 67 and died suddenly. 

• Ruth Leo:  the birthday table and a fine for missing the bowling social 
• Rich Kasulke: the bowling social!  And his opportunity to identify with the NFL by 

“tweaking his hamstring” 
• Phil Beckley: his 8 year old grandson Jake scored 3 goals for his hockey team 
• Dave Cook: he had fun bowling and felt safe with two doctors present. He 

thanked the Gearans for their hospitality in welcoming the Armenians to their 
home where they also provided and enjoyed entertainment. 

• Mary Gearan thanked Dave for the Armenians visit and performance. 
Mary had a sad note for a local Mennonite family whose 10 year old nephew 
suffered the loss of one arm in a home accident.  There will be an address 
published among us for those who would like to send this child a child a note of 
comfort and encouragement. 

• Kath Fuchs enjoyed the Armenians’ performance but missed the bowling social. 
• Carol Chester noted the excellent publicity for the Armenian’s visit, although she 

missed being there in person.  However, as part of Mike Rusinko’s birthday 
celebration in Florida, she now has one game of Shuffleboard to her credit.  
Several of their best friends gathered in Florida to celebrate Mike’s January 19th 
birthday. 

• Jason Haag stood guard in Fairville, NY to honor and remember a fallen fire 
fighter.  

• Ray Ciancaglini reported by phone that young Parker Vorozilchak took some 
steps one day after his surgery!  

50/50 
 
Paul Bleakley shared $68 with the Foundaation 
 
PROGRAM 
 
Today’s guest speaker was Evangeline Reale Jones, owner of Rock Pile FLX: 
CrossFit and Bootcamp and Om House of Yoga. She emphasized that her business 
is part of the greater “community,” much as our Geneva Rotary’s sense of community. 
Her business teaches and encourages not only good health but also lifestyle changes, 
breathing techniques, fitness, cardio vascular well-being, yoga, and more.  Every client 
has a coach and a program which caters to one’s needs and schedule.  The first class 



 

is free!  There is a chiropractor as well as a nurse practitioner on “staff” to assist and 
advise if needed.   
 
The regular Sunday morning yoga class is always free and open to the public.  There is 
a charity component for donations but no money is collected at this class.  
The facility is located at 2154 Welch Road, Geneva. Email flx@rockpileathletics.com 
The more local facility is at the former Trotta’s on Exchange Street in Downtown 
Geneva, 26 Castle Street 
FaceBook and Instagram  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Carol Chester 
 
 
Future Programs 
 
2/7 - Dinner program - Suzanne Poherance, Principal, St. Francis, St. Stephen’s School 
 
2/14 - Open 
 
2/1 - Box lunch and tour of The Smith  
 

 
Four way test: 

 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 
 

1. Is it The Truth? 
2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 

3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 
4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 

 
Diana Perry      Jason Haag        Kerry Lippincott     Ford Weiskittel        Bob McFadden        Kelsey Journell 
  President     President-Elect      Vice President             Secretary             Club  Treasurer    Foundation Treasurer 
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